
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear friends 
 
Hotel School in Poděbrady is commemorating the 45th anniversary of its founding this 
year. The 12th year of our popular junior bartender competition is going to be one part 
of the celebrations. 
 

 
BACARDI-MARTINI Poděbrady Cup 2013 

 
 
We would like to celebrate our “school’s birthday” by holding a perfectly organised 
and professional competition - together with our friends and partner competitors 
whose performances will traditionally bring unforgettable experience. We will be 
really pleased if even your school takes part and we will create a pleasant and 
relaxed atmosphere together with other participants. 
 
Detailed information, the application form and propositions of our competition are 
available on www.cbanet.cz and www.hsvos.cz web sites. 
 
 
We wish you a successful start of the year 2013 and we look forward to seeing you in 
Poděbrady in March!  
 
 
 
PhDr. Jana Podoláková 
principal 
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